  Workshop Meeting
Tuesday, July 28, 2020
The Workshop Meeting of the Board of Fire Commissioners was held on Tuesday, 
July 28, 2020 at Fire District Headquarters, 1 Leverich Place, Huntington, NY.  Present were Chairman Thomas Brown, Vice Chairman Thomas Collins, Commissioners Edmund M. Erickson and Michael Plant.  Account Clerk Marie Caputo was also present.  Comm. Andre Sorrentino and District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer Karla Wright were excused.      
The Workshop Meeting began with a Salute to the Flag and was called to order at 7 PM.
· Request the Board approve the July Workshop/Early bills.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the July Workshop/Early bills.  Motion unanimously carried.
· Commissioners Sports Jacket:  Fitting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 5th at 7pm for a sports jacket, pants and shirt in the color navy blue.

· Email received from the Chiefs office in reference to Chris Amendolare returning from his Leave of Absence effective August 1, 2020.  After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the Board approved for the return to duty effective August 1, 2020 for Chris Amendolare.  Motion unanimously carried. 
· Letter sent to Supervisor Chad Lupinacci in reference to road closures on Wall Street & New Street.  All Commissioners approved the letter and it was mailed on July 22nd.  

· Sprinter Vehicle:  A private offer for the Sprinter has come to the table in the amount of $11,500.  After a motion by Comm. Collins, seconded by Comm. Erickson the Board approved the sale of the Sprinter at a cost of $11,500.  Motion unanimously carried. 

· Budget Workshop Meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 4, 2020 at 10am at District Headquarters.  Legal Notice to be published in the Long Islander. 
After a motion by Comm. Plant, seconded by Comm. Collins the meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,







Karla E. Wright







District Secretary/Deputy Treasurer
cc:  Joseph Frank, Attorney at Law   


